
 
From: Bruce Gans [mailto:bmg10[REDACTED]  
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 11:44 PM 
To: Read, John [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov]
Subject: Please do not pursue legal action against Apple and other online 
booksellers 
 
I urge you to please give the greatest weight to author Scott Turow's 
reasons for finding the proposed Justice Dept action against Apple and 
other booksellers. He writes: "A healthy, competitive book market is vital 
to our culture. It’s not in the public interest for the government to help 
Amazon use e-books to target traditional brick-and-mortar bookstores...A 
healthy literary marketplace depends on brick-and-mortar bookstores. Many 
books will never find their audience unless they’re displayed on bookstore 
shelves and tables. These books include, of course, children’s picture 
books, art books, and many cookbooks, which have to be seen and held to be 
appreciated. Bookstores are also destinations for readers, in a way that 
no online store can replicate. No one plans to take their kids to Amazon 
on Saturday to browse and pick out a book, for example, and people don’t 
escape to Amazon to unplug and relax for a while. Those trips matter. 
Marketing studies confirm that readers are far more likely to buy unknown 
books by unfamiliar authors if they see them in a bookstore. Amazon, on 
the other hand, excels as a search engine for books readers have already 
heard of. This is one of the reasons the online market skews heavily 
toward familiar authors. 
 
Clearly, Amazon is committed to capturing the U.S. book market by forcibly 
moving it online, where it can more easily eliminate its competitors. 
Economic history tells us that monopolists tend to dictate terms to all 
participants in their markets. For the sake of our literary culture, our 
book market deserves a better fate." 
 
Sincerely, 
Professor Bruce Gans 
 
  
 




